
Arkansas SMART Hogs 

The Arkansas SMART Hogs 2024 year was an eventful year.  We started the year with dinner and a show 

at Murray’s Dinner Playhouse. That was later followed up with a Solar Eclipse Watch Party.  Everyone was 

gifted with a thumb drive of excellent photos of the eclipse by Phil and Nita Taylor. 

Our summertime musters started with a trip to Bo Brook Family Farms.  They offered nice level camp sites, 

Vendor fairs, live music and places to eat.  We had an opportunity to visit the on-site wine shop and tasting 

events.  We enjoyed our 4th of July celebration and our annual game day. We traveled to  the National 

Muster at Ladson, South Carolina where we had loads of fun. Arriving back home we all met at the Wooly 

Hollow State Park in Arkansas in October.  The weather was great, and we had several visitors. Paul and 

Melody Thomas joined us for the week.  We had a pumpkin carving contest.  There were many talented 

carvers providing us with some truly amazing pumpkins. Our regional muster was in Louisiana.  While 

exploring some of the local areas we tried some of the local cuisine.  We all agreed on local seafood and 

the place we picked looked a little alarming on the outside but there was fantastic food.  We closed out 

our year with our Christmas party and Dirty Santa game.  We are looking forward to an exciting year for 

2025.  Our activity schedule is on SMARTRVING.com under ARKANSAS SMART HOGS.  We are adding more 

events and activity and would love to have you join us. 

Lisa Duckworth, Chapter President 


